NOTIFICATION

This is for the information of all concerned that the 34 merit list of candidates
who have appeared in B.Ed Entrance Examination 2022 is now available in the
University/ College/ Institute website.

For admission, the candidates are requested to contact their respective colleges
to which they have been selected. One candidate can take admission in one college only.
So, candidates should make their choice of college carefully if their names appear in the
merit list of two or more colleges.

Candidates whose names appear in the 314 merit list should take admission on or
before 215t December 2022. Failure to take admission within the stipulated time will be
presumed as the candidate being not interested in taking admission to the B.Ed course.

The classes of the newly admitted students will start from 22rd December 2022.
All the Principals of B.Ed Colleges/ Institutes are requested to take necessary action
accordingly.

No. AUD/B.Ed(EE)/2022 (Jayanta Bhattacharjee)
Director(i/c), CDC
20.12.2020

Copy to:

1. PSto VC for kind information to Vice Chancellor AUS for information.

2. Principals all affiliated B.Ed Colleges/ Institutes for information.

3. Director, Computer Centre, AUS with a request to upload this notification in
Assam University website.

4. Guard file.

—

Director (i/c), DC



